
 
 

 

The MND Association’s policy statement on assisted dying 

 

The Motor Neurone Disease (MND) Association supports all people with MND, their families 

and carers. We are a membership organisation, and our members hold a wide range of 

views on assisted dying. 

 

We take a position of neutrality towards any change in the law on assisted dying. We always 

work within the law and do not provide encouragement or assistance to people wishing to 

pursue assisted dying. 

 

Surveys of people living with MND show that the end of a person’s life is something that they 

often want to discuss with both their family and healthcare professionals. We provide 

information and support to help people have these difficult conversations. We also campaign 

for access to appropriate, high quality, end of life care for everyone with MND. 

 

People with MND and their families and friends can contact the MND Association’s helpline 

MND Connect by calling 0808 802 6262 or emailing mndconnect@mndassociation.org.  
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